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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
The County High School, Leftwich is holding our annual Carol Service, which is an opportunity to gather 
during the festive season for an evening, which as always promises to be a wonderful curtain-raiser to 
Christmas. 
 
The service will take place on Tuesday 5th December, 6pm at St Wilfrid’s Church, Davenham.  
 
You are warmly invited to celebrate this evening of readings and carols with us. The address for the 
Church is 57 Church St, Davenham, Northwich CW9 8NF. Please note parking is limited.  You can park 
on the Church side of the road – please leave the area by the entrance to the church free to enable a 
drop off point for those where mobility is difficult.  Alternatively, you may wish to park further up in 
the village and walk down Church Street.    
 
I do hope you can join us on this special occasion and very much look forward to welcoming you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
Mr R Warburton 
Headteacher 
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